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DATE: MAY 8, 2017 

FROM:  TOM FAELLA, DIRECTOR 

TO: TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

SUBJECT: MAY 17, 2017 TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
The next meeting of the LAPC Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) will be Wednesday, May 
17, 2017 at 2:30 p.m. in Room 1107 of the La Crosse County Administration Center, 212 6th 
Street North, La Crosse, WI. 
 
 

AGENDA  
 
1. Approval of Minutes of the March 8, 2017 TAC Meeting. 

2. 2017 Surface Transportation-Urban Program. 

Please submit STP-Urban Program applications as soon as possible. 

3. Local Studies Program. 

Updates from municipalities on the status of local studies. 

4. Transportation Demand Management Next Steps. 

A summary of TAC and LAPC meetings focused on TDM from February – April will be 
presented.  The next step will be to determine actions and a time frame for implementation 
of measures suggested by participants. 

5. Safety Performance Measures and Targets. 

Matt Schreiber, WisDOT Bureau of Planning, will discuss required safety performance 
measures determined by WisDOT and how they relate to MPO planning. 

6. LAPC Bicycle and Pedestrian Safety Study. 

Jackie Eastwood will present the recently completed Bicycle and Pedestrian Safety Study 
which identifies crash problem areas and recommends safety countermeasures.  Please 
see the plan document on the LAPC website. 

7. Other Business, Adjourn, Next meeting to be announced. 


